Lake County Board of Supervisors, Planning Commission and fellow Community Members

| am writing again to express our opposition to the proposed WeGrow Commercial Cannabis Project. My
wife and | own property in Rim Rock Ranch that is immediately adjacent to the subject project.

| want to commend the Planning Department staff and the Planning Commission for their decision to
deny the WeGrow application. There are so many reasons to oppose the WeGrow project but clearly the
removal of 140 native, mature oak trees cannot be mitigated. Pursuant to CEQA, the Board must uphold
the Planning Commission’s decision and deny the permit application.

Thank you

Scott and Andrea Nagelson
20395 Vineyard Drive



